From the President's Desk From the President's Desk

Dear Homeowners;

I hope everyone had a pleasant Holiday season. The Board met in January and February to complete the budget for 2006. This year we need to update entrance gate system. Every year between forty to fifty homes are sold. Sometimes the new homeowners get the entry cards but not always. So every few years we must change the cards. (See separate article).

We are still looking for an Entertainment Chairperson and 3 more members for the pool committee. Please contact Valerie at the front office or myself if interested.

I am again, asking you if you did not send in your ballot for the By Laws changes to take the time to fill them and send them back. A lot of work by the By Law committee and the Board went into these changes. This will be our last chance to vote on these changes.

The next meeting on March 18, 2006 we will be discussing activities for the upcoming season. If you have ideas of interest, would like to chair an event, or work an event. Please show up for this meeting.

The Board would like to thank everyone for taking the time to keep Assateague Pointe looking like **THE PLACE TO BE IN OCEAN CITY**. This also helps the homes value to continue to rise.

Thanks again for the homeowners support, Your President, Joe McGee